
 
1 December, 2021 

 

 

Dear Melrose Arch tenant, 

 

RE: SECURITY TRAINING EXERCISES 

 

Please be advised that Melrose Arch and Medi-Response will be conducting two training exercises in 

December.  

 

The first one will be a simulated armed robbery on 2 December at 09h00, which will involve imitation 

shooting. Melrose Arch’s security teams, the SAPS and Medi-Response will be on site, responding to 

the ‘armed robbery’. 

 

The second training exercise will be a mock car accident. It will take place on 13 December at 09h00 

at the intersection of Melrose Boulevard and Crescent Drive. The accident will involve several people 

with fake injuries. Again, Melrose Arch’s security teams and Medi-Response will be on site. 

 

Please do not panic if you come across these scenes, hear ‘gunshots’ or see anything alarming on these 

days. These are merely training exercises that are performed occasionally to ensure Melrose Arch’s 

security team is always well prepared and ready to act in order to make sure Melrose Arch remains 

the safest precinct in Johannesburg.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact our Call Centre on (011) 684-0000. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
REINER HENSCHEL 

OPERATIONS DIRECTOR  

 


